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Public Safety / Quality of Life Committee Meeting 
February 24, 2009 @ 6:00 PM 

Bronx Library Center, 310 E. Kingsbridge Road, Bronx, NY 10458 
 
I. Attendance sheet on record. Meeting started at 6PM. 

 
II. The Executive Committee charged the Public Safety Committee with the task of drafting 

a board policy concerning new and renewing Liquor Licenses.  After a review of the 
policy by the Executive Board the policy will be voted on by the full board for adoption.  
The committee will proceed with this request from the Executive Committee. 

 
III. The committee recommends that the board: 

A. Send a letter to the Commanding Officer of the 52nd Precinct requesting clarification 
on the laws pertaining to illegally parked commercial vehicles throughout the district 
especially along the roads paralleling the Major Deegan Expressway.   

B. Send a letter to DOT requesting that the red “No Standing” signs that were knocked 
down over the winter months be replaced, in the area along Kazimiroff Boulevard at 
the “Allerton Traffic Circle”. 

C. Send a letter to the Commanding Officer of the 52nd Precinct requesting that a “zero 
tolerance” policy be adopted concerning the dangerous illegal parking that takes 
place at the Allerton Traffic Circle next to the French Charlie’s ball fields. 

 
IV. Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM 


